
At New York City College of Technology, we believe in the value of hands-on experience. NYCCT 

strives to provide its students all the necessary information to prepare them for their future careers. In 

addition to knowledge, we’re also eager to provide our students with the opportunity to immerse 

themselves in their intended fields. It gives them a better insight of the type of work they’ll be 

performing on a regular basis and enable them to come into contact with individuals and companies 

that they might not have been aware of otherwise. This is especially true in the field of 

Telecommunication Engineering where networking can be difficult for those who are new and 

inexperienced.  

Internships are not only convenient for the individuals who seek them. They are an invaluable 

asset for the organizations who hire them. I believe that any of our eligible students would be a 

wonderful addition to your company. Aside from the stellar education they have received at NYCCT, 

Telecommunication Engineering majors have been trained with state-of-the-art equipment. They are on 

the cutting edge of technology. What they lack in experience, they make up for with their eagerness to 

learn and enthusiasm for contributing to the company’s projects in a meaningful way. Their 

inexperience also allows them to approach situations from a different perspective.  

I am confident that if you contact our Director of Internship Opportunities, Dr. Rita Doh, she 

could provide you with a more detailed explanation of the plan of action that NYCCT hopes to 

implement in the near future.  I am excited about the possibility of having our students working with 

your company. This will prove to be mutually convenient arrangement as it will allow students to expand 

their knowledge while giving your company the opportunity to shape the future engineers of our 

country. 


